
From:                              Obie Ebanks <Obie.Ebanks@enfield.gov.uk>
Sent:                               22 August 2017 10:46
To:                                   Lorraine Cordell
Subject:                          RE: Simon Cordell 109 Burncroft Ave [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Attachments:                 109 Brncft Ave.doc
 

Classification: OFFICIAL

 
Dear Mrs Cordell,
 
Thank you for your email and attached letter dated 20th August 2017.
 
Please find attached my response.
 
Kind regards
 
 
Obie Ebanks 
Neighbourhood Officer
Enfield Council Housing
Regeneration & Environment Directorate
36‐44 South Mall
Edmonton Green
N9 0TN
Tel: 0800 40 80 160
Email: Obie.Ebanks@enfield.gov.uk
 
 
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 August 2017 17:36
To: Obie Ebanks <Obie.Ebanks@enfield.gov.uk>; Obie Ebanks <Obie.Ebanks@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell 109 Burncroft Ave
 
Dear Obie Ebanks
 
Please see attached letter dated 20/08/2017
 
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell

Classification: OFFICIAL
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